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John Faddy, 
 
I am a butcher by trade and have involved in greyhounds since 
1948 as an owner and then a trainer. 
 
I support the thrust of the coordinated industry’s approach to the 
greyhound inquiry which will support  the greyhounds quest for 
a fair share of wagering distribution between the thoroughbreds, 
harness and greyhounds in NSW and also a fair share of the 
distribution through Government racing taxes being made equal 
percentage deductions in all States and Territories. These 
reforms if agreed to will put NSW on an equal footing with the 
other States and also make Greyhound Racing in NSW more 
viable. 
 
In the past people with greyhound  knowledge  and experience 
on the ground ran greyhound racing administration  and it ran a 
lot better so I would recommend that we go back to past 
practices. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
John Faddy. 
26.10.2013 
 
Address with-held 
502 Londonderry Rd. 
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